EIS Meeting Notes

May 7, 2008

Attendees:  Jeanine Hawk, Tom Roza, Cindy Castillo, Kathleen Moberg, Hector Quinonez, Andrew La Manque, Joe Lampo, Chien Shih, Gertrude Gregorio, Bob Barr, Kim Chief Elk, Jack Raubolt, Sherri Mines, Kathy Kyne (notetaker)

1. The committee reviewed the May 5, 2008 draft of the EIS Implementation Organization Plan and noted additional comments.   Kathy will email updated draft to committee.

2. Chien provided an updated on the EIS Informational briefing made to Chancellor’s Senior Staff today – good support from upper management for the project.  Lots of good questions.  Similar presentations are scheduled for FH Admin Council, FH Roundtable, DA College Council, DA Dean’s and Student Services Council through June.

3. Chien reported that DAPTIV, a web-based project management software has been contracted to support the project calendar, reporting, etc.  We have contracted a 15 user license for this hosted service.  Training will be provided.

4. Began discussion of the methodology to distribute backfill monies.  Kathy recommended a percentage set aside for Fred Sherman; a percentage for the Executive Steering Committee discretionary fund and the remainder to be distributed to the functional teams.  How will the functional team funds be distributed equitably and fairly?  Kathy and Jack explored what other Banner institutions have done and provided a matrix of positions, percentage of backfill for discussion.  

It was suggested we use “hours” rather than dollars to distribute the fund.

Kim Chief Elk volunteered to provide some “tips” for use of backfill dollars for the next meeting.

